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Subject:  BMP Process 
 
Attachments: Texas Water Conservation BMPs.doc 
 
Vanessa, this is my first shot at trying to prepare some direction to 
recommend on how to handle BMPs.  I have tried to summarize what BMPs are, 
the prescribed format, and the steps I suggest on adding new ones or making 
changes to the existing ones.  If you, John and Comer agree that this is 
generally where we need to head, I suggest we get this draft out to WG4 and 
ask for their thoughts as to whether this is headed in the right direction. 
I think we need to first be sure we are generally headed the right way 
before we get down to reviewing the document in any detail.  Maybe we can 
get some initial feedback from them on Wednesday offline on their general 
impressions. 
 
I am not at my regular computer so don't have Comer and John's e-mail 
addresses handy.  Could you please forward.  Thanks. 
 
--  
Gene Montgomery 


